






December 6, 2007

Department of Political Science

University of Connecticut

341 Mansfield Road U-1024

Storrs, CT 06268-1024

Dear Madam/Sir: 





Re: Carrie Skulley

It is a pleasure to write in behalf of Carrie Skulley, whom I have known for over three years. Carrie took two courses from me—earning “A” grades in both. Because she did so well in my course on Pragmatism, I hired her to be a grader for that course, and I came to know her quite when she worked as a grader. She scored tests for that class for an entire quarter, and I have found her to be a very hard working and conscientious person. Carrie earned a 3.52 GPA and was on the Deans Honor List three times as an undergraduate. 

Carrie is eager to do graduate work in Political Science, and your program seems to be perfect for her. Carry is deeply interested in political science, sociology, economics and many related issues. She loves knowledge, is fascinated with solving problems, and is a very creative thinker. I am certain that she will do outstanding work in your graduate program. I am impressed by Carrie’s intelligence, self-discipline and sincere concern for understanding the political and social world. She has been interested in government, politics and sociology for many years and has advanced her education in all these areas in multiple ways. 

At UCSB, Carrie set high standards for her self and worked with minimal supervision. She carries responsibility well—with an eye to detail—so that her work is beautifully done and completed on time. Carrie stands out among her peers as a serious student who used her years at the university effectively, taking a broad range of classes in preparation for a professional future. She is mature, conscientious, hard working and very responsible. 

Carrie loves learning and has developed a broad and sophisticated understanding of both academic topics and practical issues. She can manage complex tasks capably, and I am certain that she excel well in graduate school. In addition, Carrie will move smoothly into her professional future as a political scientist, where she will make significant positive contributions. It is a pleasure to recommend Carrie to you. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu 

